21st Decenber 1962

Mr, Roy Alexander, Editor
TIME Magazine

Rockefeller Centexr

New York 20, New Yok, U.3.A.

Dear Mr, Alexander:

The December lith issue of
TIME carriad a substantial article upon radio
astronomy including comments on ny early work,
I was greatly pleased and flaticred. At lower
lef't on page i) is a plcture of my radio telescope
at Wheaton, Illinois. It is a very good pioture
which apparently was made by one of your staff mem,
I would appreciate receiving two clsar mediam
size prints for my antiquarism colleotion as it
reminds me of old times $m-s pleasant way,

Thanking you in advance, I am

Sincerely yours,

S ale Joben



